
 
 
 
 

ADPC signs agreement with the International Rescue Committee (IRC) 
 

 
On 20 June 2006, ADPC signed an agreement with the International Rescue 
Committee (IRC) for the provision of a series of training workshops to 
Community-Based Organizations (CBOs), that are assisting Internationally 
Displaced Persons in Northern Thailand, with the objective of enhancing the 
CBOs’ institutional capacity by strengthening their organizational, 
operational and financial knowledge and skills.  
  
  
 


